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  Origami of the Sea Vanda Battaglia,Pasquale
D'Auria,Francesco Decio,Marc Kirschenbaum,Nick
Robinson,2019-03-20 Five contemporary origami
masters contributed to this collection of easy-to-
make figures. The eight original designs include a
blue whale, penguin, shark, common eagle ray,
squid, and both a deep-sea fish and a simple one,
plus a small boat. Each model is accompanied by
full-color photos, diagrams, and step-by-step
instructions. They're suitable for origamists of
all skill levels, from beginner to expert, and
links to helpful video tutorials are included. As
a special bonus, 200 colorful sheets of high-
quality origami paper, featuring many different
patterns in a wide range of colors, will help
folders set sail immediately.
  Visions from the Upside Down ,2019-10-15 Over
200 artists present their own unique visions of
Stranger Things in a stunning, full-color
celebration of the runaway hit Netflix series. In
honor of Stranger Things, the innovative pop
culture enthusiasts at Printed In Bloodare proud
to present the latest release in their ongoing
series of artbooks. More than two hundred artists,
drawn from the earthly dimensions of comics,
illustration, fine art, videogames, and animation,
have come together to bring us a unique vision of
the world of Hawkins, Indiana. Come dig into this
collection of more than two hundred brand-new
images and see what new worlds you might discover
lurking just beneath the surface. Includes art by:
ORLANDO AROCENA MATT BUSCH BUTCHER BILLY RIAN
HUGHES JOHN McCREA MATT NEEDLE GARY PULLIN BILL
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SIENKIEWICZ EILEEN STEINBACH & MORE!
  Godzilla In Hell #3 Ulises Farinas,Erick
Freitas, What brought Godzilla to Hell? A glimpse
of Godzilla's greatest battle gives clues-- but
what will happen when Godzilla faces a rematch
with that same foe in the underworld?
  Make: Props and Costume Armor Shawn
Thorsson,2016-09-21 Have you been trying to think
of a way to conquer your local comic convention
through cosplay? Do you gaze with envious eyes
upon the fan-made suits of armored awesomeness
strolling around every year on Halloween? Do you
have a spot on your wall, bookshelf, or desk that
desperately needs to be filled with a screen-
accurate replica of your favorite science-fiction
or fantasy weapon? If so, look no further. We've
got just the book for you! In this book, master
prop maker Shawn Thorsson uses his unique blend of
humor and insight to turn years of painful
experience into detailed explanations. He'll show
you many of the tools, methods, and processes that
you can use to create professional-looking science
fiction and fantasy props and armor. The ultimate
collision of creative imagination and practical
maker skills, making props and costume armor
involves sculpting, molding, casting, 3D printing,
CNC fabrication, painting, and countless other
techniques and technologies. In this book, you'll
learn: Basic fabrication methods using
inexpensive, commonly-available tools and
materials Simple, low-cost methods to make foam
armor out of easy-to-find foam mats How to use the
popular Pepakura software to build 3D models with
paper Multiple molding and casting techniques How



4

to build a vacuforming machine to make armor from
plastic sheet stock Painting and weathering
techniques that will bring your props to life Just
enough safety advice to keep you from losing body
parts along the way Whether you're just a beginner
or a seasoned builder with countless projects
behind you, this book is sure to be an invaluable
addition to your workshop library.
  The Fold Peter Clines,2016-03-01 A page-turning
science-fiction thriller from the author of
Paradox Bound and the Ex-Heroes series. Step into
the fold. It's perfectly safe. The folks in Mike
Erikson's small New England town would say he's
just your average, everyday guy. And that's
exactly how Mike likes it. Sure, the life he's
chosen isn’t much of a challenge to someone with
his unique gifts, but he’s content with his quiet
and peaceful existence. That is, until an old
friend presents him with an irresistible mystery,
one that Mike is uniquely qualified to solve: far
out in the California desert, a team of DARPA
scientists has invented a device they
affectionately call the Albuquerque Door. Using a
cryptic computer equation and magnetic fields to
“fold” dimensions, it shrinks distances so that a
traveler can travel hundreds of feet with a single
step. The invention promises to make mankind’s
dreams of teleportation a reality. And, the
scientists insist, traveling through the Door is
completely safe. Yet evidence is mounting that
this miraculous machine isn’t quite what it
seems—and that its creators are harboring a
dangerous secret. As his investigations draw him
deeper into the puzzle, Mike begins to fear
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there’s only one answer that makes sense. And if
he’s right, it may only be a matter of time before
the project destroys…everything. A cunningly
inventive mystery featuring a hero worthy of
Sherlock Holmes and a terrifying final twist
you’ll never see coming, The Fold is that rarest
of things: a genuinely page-turning science-
fiction thriller.
  Candykiller - Issue Number One Brian
Taylor,2005-09 A collection of illustrations,
design ideas, and assorted visual ramblings.
Inspired by: b-movies, bazooka joe, cheap
novelties, cult sci-fi television, early mad comic
books, famous monsters of filmland, fireworks
packaging, freakshows, horror comics, hula girl
kitsch, japanese pop culture, letterpress
printing, lowbrow art, mexican wrestling, old
cartoons, plastic toys, pop art, pulp novel
covers, punk fanzines, small ads, tattoo
transfers, tiki art, tin robots, trading cards,
underground comix, urban vinyl...
  Collecting the Art of G. I. Joe R. Carson
Mataxis,2015-07-15 This 62 page 8x11 celebration
of the painted art of G.I.Joe: A Real American
Hero features every carded figure, vehicle,
playset, poster and peripheral product featuring
painted art released from 1982-1983. This soft
cover book features 100# paper and an epic card
stock AccuFoil 11x16 wraparound cover!
  Three Shadows Cyril Pedrosa,2008-04-01 Can you
ever escape your fate? Three shadows stand outside
the house - and Louis and Lise know why the
spectral figures are there. The shadows have come
for Louis and Lise's son, and nothing anyone can
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do will stop them. Louis cannot let his son die
without trying to prevent it, so the family
embarks on a journey to the ends of the earth,
fleeing death. Poignant and suspenseful, Three
Shadows is a haunting story of love and grief,
told in moving text and sweeping black and white
artwork by Cyril Pedrosa.
  How to Draw GEX & the Gang Michael
Teitelbaum,2000-02-08 This wonderful addition to
Troll's popular How to Draw series is packed with
everyone's favorite Peanuts characters. Children
can learn how to draw Charlie Brown, Lucy, Linus,
Snoopy and the whole Peanuts gang.
  Sloth Crafts Ellen Deakin,2019-10-01 These
crafts will make you appreciate the slower side of
things! Try out these adorable crafts based on the
animal that everyone’s talking about! Sloths are
fuzzy, endearing, and oh-so-sweet! No one can
resist their adorable faces—especially when
they’re the inspiration for a dozen crafts that
will have your sloth-loving friends oohing and
aahing. With Sloth Crafts you’ll learn how to
create sloth: Plushies Necklaces Ornaments Bags
Brooches Cakes Scarves Masks And more! Both novice
and expert crafters will enjoy this wide variety
of projects. Each craft comes with a list of all
the items and templates that you will need to
create your sloth-fueled fun. There’s no shortage
of ways in which you'll be able to envision these
fantastic sloth crafts―the perfect activities for
any creative sloth fan. They're great for yourself
or to give as gifts, but you’ll probably want to
make them for both. Slow down, hang out, and get
crafting with Sloth Crafts!
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  Butterflies in Origami Nick Robinson,2018-10-17
Twenty projects for folders at every level of
experience feature butterfly models inspired by
real-life species as well as a caterpillar,
envelope, and more. Includes step-by-step
instructions, illustrated with color photos and
diagrams.
  Pablo & Jane and the Hot Air Contraption Jose
Domingo,2015-10-20 A strange green glow is coming
from the old house up on the hill, and when Pablo
and Jane decide to inquire they make an unexpected
discovery! Zapped into the Monster Dimension by
the evil cat, Dr. Felinibus, they must now find a
way home in the broken Hot Air Time Machine, with
a little help from their friend Dr. Jules (a
nineteenth century scientist trapped inside the
body of a rat). Help Pablo, Jane, and Dr. Jules as
they race for their lives through Lopsided London,
Terrifying Transylvania, Horrid Hawaii to find the
missing parts of their machine and avoid the
terrors of the Monster Dimension.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26
This keepsake book includes pieces to build 25
detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from
across all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each
model also has a corresponding trading card that
includes captivating information about each
vehicle. This combination model kit and keepsake
book will take you on an adventure through the
entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find
beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-
out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter,
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and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book
contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle
details, so you’ll discover little-known tidbits
about each vehicle as you build the models. Each
vehicle also comes with a collectible trading
card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum will
enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of
replica vehicles from a galaxy far, far away.
  African Animals in Origami John
Montroll,1991-01-01 Over 1,200 clear and easy-to-
follow diagrams guide paper folders step-by-step
in the creation of 24 African animals: lion,
elephant, crocodile, gorilla, rhinoceros, gazelle,
flamingo, and more. Projects range from simple to
complex, making this collection ideal for both
beginners and advanced origamists. 1,230 black-
and-white illustrations.
  Origami Dragons Ebook Marc
Kirschenbaum,2020-09-15 Origami folders and dragon
enthusiasts, rejoice! Origami Dragons Kit by
master origami artist Marc Kirschenbaum shows you
how to fold 10 incredible paper dragon models.
This unique collection contains a wide range of
Asian and Western dragons, both winged and
serpentine. Each one is based on dragon folklore
and pop culture from around the world, including
the Wyvern--a cousin of the dragon that appears in
Dungeons and Dragons and Game of Thrones This book
contains detailed, full-color instructions with
easy-to-follow diagrams, as well as accompanying
online folding videos. Here are just some of the
dragon models included in this kit: The Faerie
Dragon -- A miniature magical dragon with
distinctive, butterfly-like wings The Lindwyrm --
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A sinewy, undulating monster The Rearing Dragon --
This formidable apex predator is the most
difficult model to fold -- tackle this after
you've completed the others The Dragon Hatchling -
- They're cute at this age, but watch your
fingertips -- and keep an eye out for mama! Plus
many more! These 3-D creatures are fun to fold and
collect, display on your shelf and share with
friends. They may look dangerous, but they eat
surprisingly few villagers!
  Origami Dragons ,2014-07-10 In the early heydays
of the second revolution of origami Tom Stamm, a
devoted fan and practitioner of origami design,
went through a rich period of exploration and
creativity in the development of origami Dragons.
Including his wonderful Sea Serpent Dragon and
Multi-Piece Sea Serpent as well as 3 wonderful
Flapping Dragon variations. For the first time the
most memorable of these are published here with
loving re-diagramming as well as two small works
of my own which were inspired during the redesign.
I loved these models as a kid and am thrilled to
be a part of making them available again. - JC
Nolan
  Magic Eye, Volume II ,1994-04 People worldwide
are adding another dimension to their lives: the
third dimension! Thanks to the 3D wonder of Magic
Eye, people of all ages find themselves spellbound
by the hidden images that suddenly are leaping
from book pages, greeting cards, calendars, even
T-shirts and mugs. This colorful Magic Eye book
guides gazers through 23 different 3D, computer-
generated illustrations. Complete instructions,
including two detailed viewing techniques, will
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have them searching for visual surprises through
beautifully executed, full-page designs. Expand
your Magic Eye vision and watch the wonderful
happen!
  Capybara José Roberto Moreira,Katia Maria P.M.B.
Ferraz,Emilio A. Herrera,David W.
Macdonald,2012-08-16 The capybara is the
neotropical mammal with the highest potential for
production and domestication. Amongst the
favorable characteristics for domestication we can
list its high prolificacy, rapid growth rate, a
herbivorous diet, social behavior and relative
tameness. The genus (with only two species) is
found from the Panama Canal to the north of
Argentina on the east of the Andes. Chile is the
only country in South America where the capybara
is not found. The species is eaten all over its
range, especially by poor, rural and traditional
communities engaged in subsistence hunting. On the
other hand, in large urban settlements wildlife is
consumed by city dwellers as a delicacy. The
sustainable management of capybara in the wild has
been adopted by some South American countries,
while others have encouraged capybara rearing in
captivity.
  Where Did Dinosaurs Come From? John Bonnett
Wexo,2009-05-01 This book provides information on
the different kinds of dinosaurs, their size,
their appearance and their behavior.
  Battletech Compendium FASA Corp,1995-09
BattleTech celebrates its tenth anniversary with
the BattleTech Compendium: the Rules of Warfare,
the ultimate guide to combat in the 31st century.
All the rules needed to simulate exciting
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conflicts between BattleMechs, vehicles, and
infantry are included, revising and streamlining
material from BattleTech, 3rd Edition, CityTech,
2nd Edition, and the original BattleTech
Compendium. The Rules of Warfare also contains a
concise history of the BattleTech universe and its
movers and shakers, several new BattleMech and
OmniTech designs, rules for miniatures play, and
full-color illustrations.
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